
North Carolina Gymnastics- Senior Class of 2015 

 

This must be recived by Friday April 3
rd
 2015 

 

Please have your senior athlete fill out this form and return to kayla@salemgym.com. We 

would also like to get a senior picture for each athlete, and some pictures of them 

growing up to display, for the state meet. Pictures can be scanned and sent to the email 

address above or sent to: 

 Salem Gymnastics Center 

 Attn: Kayla McCann 

 4870 Country Club Road 

 Winston-Salem, NC 27103 

 

* We would also like the coaches for each athlete to write something and send it to the 

email above:) 

 

Name: 

 

Gym: 

 

High School: 

 

Parents Names: 

 

Siblings: 

 

Hobbies (other than gymnastics):  

 

Favorite TV show: 

 

Favorite Movie: 

 

Favorite Event: 

 

Most Memorable Meet:  

 

Achievements (in and out of gymnastics): 

 

College attending in the fall: 

 Scholarships: 

 Intended Major: 

 School Colors: 

 

Advice for younger gymnasts:  

 

Thanks,  



Kayla McCann 

kayla@salemgym.com  


